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�ank you to the Indian Chamber of Commerce and Mrs. Rita Vaswani for her tireless 
advocacy in serving the business community. 

�e Governor’s O�ce of Economic Development (GOED) stands by ready to assist 
with inquiries from the business community.  Following, are some resources available 
to help with questions in obtaining funding assistance.

For any other business related questions, please contact GOED through the website at 
diversifynevada.com. �ere is valuable information on our website and a contact page 
to reach us.  We are here to help you! �e GOED Team 

�e Small Business Administration will work directly with governors to provide 
targeted, low-interest loans to small businesses and nonpro�ts that have been severely 
impacted by the coronavirus. �e SBA's Economic Injury Disaster Loan program 
provides small businesses with working capital loans of up to $2 million that can 
provide vital economic support to small businesses to help overcome the temporary 
loss of revenue they are experiencing.

Find more information on the SBA's Economic Injury Disaster Loans at: 

 h�ps://SBA.gov/Disaster
     SBA’s Customer Service Center at 
 (800) 659-2955 or email disastercustomerservice@sba.gov

Additional Small Business Resources:
COVID-19 Small Business Resources webpage
h�ps://www.irs.gov/businesses/small-businesses-self-em-
ployed/disaster-assistance-and-emergency-relief-for-individuals-and-businesses
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Also, please see a�ached for Governor Sisolak’s  Directive 008 announcing housing 
stability measures while Nevada is in a state of emergency. �ese documents are also 
located online here: 

h�ps://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/news-resources/governor-directives-and-declarations/
 
COVID-19 has created unprecedented circumstances that have taxed all levels of 
government resulting in long delays.  We regret that response times have been lengthy but 
assure you that we are working at capacity to be responsive to inquires with those urgent 
inquiries taking priority.  We understand that these are di�cult times for our state and our 
nation and appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to assist as many 
people as possible. 


